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Liverpool City Council

Commercial Procurement Unit

DN455089
Security and Stewarding for 2020 Events 
The Authority requires Security and Stewarding services for some of its major events in 2020, including a maritime event, a festival and another major City event.
Organisations are invited to bid for one or more of the events. All submissions will be assessed individually against each event.
This is a 6 month contract from February 2020.
Your company will need to register on Procontract (Due North) to be able to receive the opportunity. The documents will only be available on Procontract (available via the Due North site). Once you have registered you will need to go to the “my opportunities” section on the home page of Procontract and follow the instructions as a supplier to enable you to return your submission.
To register your organisation on Procontract click on the following link https://procontract.due-north.com/register, go to suppliers’ area and click on “register free”.

Closing date for submissions is Tuesday 21st January 2020 – 3pm.
